
In our second month…and things 
are beginning to shape up, commit-
tees are at work, and the club is mov-
ing right along with gusto. 

   We met with our District Gov Teri 
Amerio-Bell, and as we talked our 
direction became more solid, and 
impressive. The strength of our re-
sourceful and skilled members is of 
utmost importance.  While we seek 
to invite, engage, and desire more 
members, we will also be very atten-
tive to the well being and growth of 
our current members.  Are newer 
members being invited to do some 
committee work or planning??  Are 
members missing meetings for some 
reason with which we can help?  Is 
the Board “hearing” issues we might 
need to address?  Are the meetings 

time well spent??  

    We care and are happy they are part of 
our family of Rotarians.  If you hear of 
issues, problems, or any way in which we 
can help each other, please don’t hesitate 
to speak up….in confidence as well. 

                          Until next month. 

                         Cathie Peacock 
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DATES TO         

REMEMBER 

SEPTEMBER 

Mon 1st  - Labor Day 

Wed  10th - “Rob Harris” 
Mini Golf & BBQ 

OCTOBER 

Sat 11th  - Barrels, Brews & 
Bites 

Tues & Wed 14/15th 
Health Fair 

Wed Oct 22—Centenairian 
Honors Luncheon 

NOVEMBER 

Thurs 12th—Senior Volun-
teer  of the Year Awards 

DECEMBER 

Wed ? -  SFRC Holiday 
Party 

MARCH 

Tuesday 31st - Celebrity 
Dinner  

MAY 

1 –3 -  District Conference 
in Monterrey 

Honorary Member 
Paula Hamilton 

 
 

MEET OUR NEW 

MEMBER 

Ron Patel receives our first “Outstanding 

Citizen” Award. The award was 

presented by District Governor Terri 

Amerio-Bell and President Cathie 

Peacock. Ron’s wife, Ann Patel - 

President Sonora Rotary) joined the fun.  



UPCOMMING SPEAKERS 

Sept 3   Assembly –Youth Services 

Sept 10   No Morning Meeting—See you at the Golf 

Course  

Sept 17   Tuolumne Co. Health Fair  - Sandy Perkins, 

Health Dept. 

Sept 24   What’s New at SRMC? -- Andrew Jahn,  CEO 

Oct 1   Assembly -- International Service 

Oct 8   Upcoming Driving Law Changes -- Nick Norton,  

CHP   

Oct 15   Vocational Tour  - Dana Mayo 

Oct 22  Vision Sonora - Darrin Grossi 

Oct 29   Columbia College Scholarships - Amy Nilson 

Nov 5    Assembly -  Financials 

Nov 12   RI Foundation -- PDG Mark Oliver  

Nov 19   Rotary trip to Romania - Lorinda Forrest 

Nov 26  Thanksgiving Presentation 

Dec 3    Assembly 

Dec 10  No Morning Meeting - SFRC Christmas Party 

Dec 17   

Dec 24   No Meeting 

Dec 31   Give Someone a Chance - Dick and Hazel 

Mitchell 
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CLUB OFFICERS  
District Governor  #5220 Teri Amerio-Bell 

President Cathie Peacock 

President-Elect Tom Teach 

Immediate Past President Robin Rowland 

Secretary Robin Phillips 

Treasurer Del Hodges 

Foundation Chair Gregory Oliver 

Community Service Chair Leon Casas 

Club Service Chair Kaenen Whitman 

Youth Services Chair Keri Luce 

Community Relations/PR Chris Daly 

Membership Development Paula Johansen 

International Service Chair Aimee Campiotti 

Vocational Service Chair Dana Mayo 

Meal Tickets Bill Curnutt & Jim Barth 

EVENT CHAIRS 

EVENT CO-CHAIRS 

“Rob Harris” Mini Golf Robin & Robin 

Barrels, Brews, & Bites Robin R & ? 

SFRC Christmas Party Chris & ? 

Children’s Christmas Party ? & ? 

Charter Night Dinner Chris & ? 

Orient Express Aimee & ? 

Celebrity Waiter Dinner Cathie & et al 

Easter Basket Meals on Wheels Leon & ? 

Special Athletes BBQ Del & Bruce 

WORKS IN PROGRESS 

1.  “Barrels, Brews, and Bites” Committee is asking that each 
member provide two bottle of wine (value minimum at $10 
each)  Tickets to sell are being handed out by Robin R.  A sign 
up sheet will be available soon for jobs to do at the event.  
Check with Robin Rowland if you have any questions.  Event 
date is Oct 11 at Rail town, in the afternoon. 

2.  Our FUN Committee has plans brewing for Rob Harris Golf 
Tourney and BBQ …we will be encouraging other Tuolumne 
County Rotary Clubs to join us on Sept 10 at the Twain Harte 
Mini-Golf course. 

3.  Information coming soon about the ASPIRE  

Paula Johansen receives the “Light of our Club” 

award from District Governor Terri Amerio-Bell. 


